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In this topic children will be exploring more about the world of food and plants, thinking 
about where our food comes from and how we can grow our own foods. We will be using 

the traditional tales and thinking lots about the characters from these stories. This half term 
Phonics will be our key focus with children practising their Fred Talk as often as possible.  

In Literacy we will;  

Be exploring non-fiction writing looking closely at food and plants and 
creating a fact file.  

They will also explore the traditional tales of Little Red Riding Hood and Jack 
and the Beanstalk.  

They will look at the characters from these tales.  

Children will also be practising for their Phonics Screening Check in June.  

This Half Term’s school 
value is  

Fairness and Equality 

In Maths we will;  
Continue to explore numbers up to 50.  

Multiplication and Division – counting in multiples and 
creating groups of objects to count and share.  

Fractions – identifying parts of a whole, equal and 
unequal parts and finding halves.  

Position and Direction – Creating simple instructions of 
moves and turns 

  

Extra Opportunities this half term… 

• Fairy Tale Performance   More curriculum information 
• Gardening     can be found on the website  

 

 

Year 1  
Summer Term 

In our PE learning we will;  
Attack, Defend and Shoot – To play as part of a team. 
To build basic rules and tactics.  

Enrichment with Mr Leggett  –  

Children will complete Multiskills activities and take part in 
mini competitions.  

In our D&T learning we will;  
Exploring foods and where they come from. 
Thinking about what makes a balanced diet.  

Creating our own fruit salad / kebabs  

In History we will;  
Sequence 3 events and label simple timelines.  
Learn more about what a famous person (Beatrix Potter) 
did.  
 

In Science we will;  
Plants  

Identifying and describing basic structures of plants in our 
world and creating our own butterfly gardens.  

Seasonal Changes 
Observe changes across the four seasons.  

In Computing  we will;  
Looking at using Purple Mash 
more confidently and exploring the 
world of coding.  

In PSHE  we will;  
Completing the Jigsaw 
Programme learning  
- Relationships and 
Families 

In RE  we will;  
be learning about what 
makes different places 
sacred and why they are 
important.  

In Music  we will;  
Having fun with musical 
improvisation. Using instruments to 
join in with creating a song.  


